HTP: Correction of information posted on the website regarding the Chair of the Board of Directors.
On June 5, 2024, Hoaphat Textbook Printing Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 0506/2024/CV on the Correction of information posted on the website as follows:
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Luong Van Quang ("Mr. Quang") is the Chair of the Board of Directors of Hoaphat Textbook Printing Joint Stock Company. Mr. Quang is currently at his residence and has not received any notification or invitation from the authorities, as reported by the media.
2. Since May 16, 2024, Mr. Quang has NO LONGER held any position at Hung Vuong Developer Joint Stock Company and has NO connection whatsoever to Hung Vuong Developer Joint Stock Company. Therefore, the management and administration at Hoaphat Textbook Printing Joint Stock Company continue as usual and have no impact on any activities of the Company.
